
 
 

 
SPNHC ANNUAL MEETING REGISTRATION STIPEND 2013 

Rapid City, South Dakota 
 

We are pleased to announce that one registration stipend for the Society for the Preservation 
of Natural History Collections annual meeting is available to the  
RCWR and SPNHC membership ($275 value).   
 
To Qualify:  Applicant must be a current member of RCWR or SPNHC 
 
Applicant must submit the following: 
-Letter of application (indicate how attending will benefit your professional development) 
-A copy of your current resume 
-Supervisor’s recommendation letter (or a letter from a previous client) 
 
Application deadline: April 15, 2013 
 
The successful applicant will be required to write about a session that they attended at the 
conference.  Their article will be published in the RCWR Fall 2013 newsletter. 
 
Email all materials to:  
Marnie Leist, RCWR Vice President 
marnie@alutiiqmuseum.org  

 
Thank you to our sponsors: 
Artech, Artwork Fine Art Services, Cookes Crating, Dietl International, Masterpiece 
International, Robertson Taylor Insurance Brokers, Ship/Art, Tru Vue, Inc., Huntington T. 
Block, Artech, U.S. Art 
 

For more information on the Registrars Committee Western Region or our sponsors, please 
visit our website (RCWR.org) 

 
For more information on the Society for the Preservation of Natural History Collections please 

visit spnhc.org 
 

http://rcwr.org/
http://www.spnhc.org/
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